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Aspen & Willow 
 
25th January 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  School Uniform – Aspen & Willow Classes 
 
I am writing to remind all parents/carers that pupils should be in school uniform every day, Monday – Friday 
and on PE day (Thursday) and Forest School day (Wednesday) pupils should bring in their change of clothes 
for these activities in a bag. 
 
The ethos behind our satellite classes at Sunny Bank is that pupils benefit from the curriculum of Meadowfield 
School and their staff but they enjoy integration with Sunny Bank Primary School in a main stream 
environment.  This includes learning towards independence of changing for PE and Forest School and 
placing their uniform on their table/chair and then changing back into their uniform and returning the PE 
Kit/Forest School clothes into the bag. 
 
I appreciate some pupils many not be comfortable undressing and re-dressing with others and we will provide 
a private area for these pupils to change. 
 
The school uniform for Aspen and Willow consists of: 
 

• Sunny Bank jumper/cardigan 

• White shirt/polo shirt 

• Grey skirt/trousers 

• Black shoes 
 
Whilst I understand that there may be an occasion when school uniform is not available for example, did not 
dry quickly enough, but these instances must the occasional day only and all pupils need to be in school 
uniform. 
 
If you need to discuss school uniform provision, please contact the school office on 01795 477788 or email 
office@meadowfield.kent.sch.uk. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Angela Howe 
Principal 
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